

Purbrook Infant School PTFA Newsletter - July 2025

Thank you...

As we come to the end of another fantastic school year, we would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all parents and carers for your continued support. Whether you volunteered your time, attended events, donated, or cheered us on from the side lines, your involvement has made a huge difference. This year has been a record breaking fundraising year for us and we're delighted to share with you what's been raised and the plans to spend it to enrich our children's school experience and build a strong school community.

As we look ahead to the future of the PTFA, we are now solely made up of parents with children moving into year 2, my daughter is moving to Juniors and we are desperate for some fresh parents to continue what we've started next year. Details of our AGM are below and we would love as many people as possible to attend.

Wishing you all a restful and joyful summer - we look forward to another great year ahead! Thank you - Lorraine and the PTFA team x

PTFA ANNUAL AGM:



Wednesday 1st October

2pm

School Library

All welcome!













Thank you Emma Harrington!

Please join us in extending a very big thank you to Emma Harrington who has been our secretary for the last year. She's done a tremendous job keeping us organised but with the patter of more tiny feet on the horizon she is stepping down from her role.

If you think you would be interested in taking over as our secretary please email PTFA@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk













The school have asked us to fund an overhaul of the adventure play equipment and more ipads for each class.

We are busy getting quotes and designs in for the adventure playground and will update you over the coming months with progress. If anyone has any contacts or works in playground design please do pop us an email!



2024 - 25

Fundraising Review

With your support this year we have raised

£20,589.14



Christmas Fayre £2597



Cake Sales £75



Jumper Sales £18.20



Wreath Making £525



Christmas Shopping Day £369



ASDA Cashpot £1018.22



Valentines Disco £411



Wonky Bars £1300

County Councillor
Grant
£2000



Smarties Challenge £775.72

Colour Run £11,500

THANK, YOU'S MUCH

We go into next
year with over
£14000 to
spend towards
iPads and a new
adventure
playground





How have we supported Purbrook Infant School this year?

- New Gazebo for outdoor use
- Christingle Glow sticks
- Contribution towards the pantomime
- Advent Calenders for every child
- £50 per class from Santa to, spent on something of their choice
- End of term sweeties
- Spiderman visit on world book day
- £2200 on classroom equipment
- Easter Egg for every child
- PTFA storage shed
- Ice cream truck at end of term